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Dear Camp Families,
 
After much consideration, we are sorry to announce the cancellation of all camps for the 2020 summer season. At this time we cannot fulfil the State and CDC guidelines and provide the safe and healthy camp atmosphere that we are used to providing.  
During this pandemic, CBEC has endured some serious financial challenges and are offering options for converting your registration fees:
· Convert all or part of your payment into a donation
· Convert the payment to 100% credit to be held for your use towards any future CBEC Camp, Schools Out Camp, or building rental
· If your financial situation requires a reimbursement, we can process a refund
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please follow the link below to let us know your preference. https://forms.gle/aSCwLs2ddusZF7yN9 
We are committed to providing our community with access to nature, especially at this time.  Our trails, beach and kayak rentals are open to the public. Come on out to CBEC to enjoy the outdoors! Thank you to all who have been supporting us by renewing memberships!
 
Stay safe!
Anna Youngk 
Camp Director
ayoungk@bayrestoration.org
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